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Facebook: 
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FINALLY SPRING - SPRING CLEANING MAY 4 

 
One of the year's highlights in terms of 
community and collaboration in this association, 
is our common cleaning day that we have in the 

spring. 
 
Everyone is welcome to contribute their time and 

commitment, adults as well as children. It is all 
of us together who make it as nice as we want it 
to be in our immediate surroundings. 

 
It is also a great opportunity to get to know your 
neighbor and build the security that there is 

someone to call on to borrow an ingredient for 
something, get a cat sitter or exchange services 
by taking care of each other's mail during the 

holidays. 
 

 
Time & Place: at 10:00 outside the centre house at Gård 3 

You are of course welcome to connect later if you can. 
Around 1:00 p.m. lunch and coffee is served in the centre house, 
then we continue until around 4:00 p.m. if necessary. 

 
At 15:00-17:00, the garbage truck is set up on the turnpike, so you 
can take the opportunity to throw away things that are combustible. 

 
If you have a bicycle outside or in one of our storage rooms, make 
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sure to label it with your name and address no later than the day 
before the cleaning day. All unmarked bicycles will be moved to 
temporary storage, reported to the police, and then removed after six 

months. 
 
 

ANNUAL MEETING MAY 6 
 
On Monday, May 6, you are invited to the annual general meeting, 

where you as a member of the association are welcome to contribute 
with both your presence and your vote. You get to meet the members 
of the board, hear what has happened during the year, what is 

current now and in the near future. 
Time & Place: 19:00, the centre house, Gård 3 
 

 
ELECTRICAL SCOOTERS 
 

A common means of transport these days are the electric scooters 
that you can rent for a while via an app on your mobile phone. It is 
very practical if you want to save time to get from one point to 

another. However, we ask that you finish the ride and park in a 
suitable place outside the yard, do not bring it inside. Since we have 
a lot of small children running around and playing in the yards, they 

pose a danger if they bump into them and they fall on them. 
 
 

BROADBAND SWITCH 13 MAY 
 
We are now approaching the date when the broadband switch will 

take place, so we remind you who may need a new router to contact 
Bahnhof as soon as possible, if you want their variant. You are 
otherwise free to get one on your own, some may even have chosen 

to buy out the one they already have from Telenor. 
During the day of the transition, you can count on disruptions in 
operations. Once you find that you can load the activation page from 

Bahnhof in your browser, you can then follow the instructions 
provided in the separate letter written by Bahnhof themselves that 
you received in February. If you have lost it, you can access it 

digitally via the website under the heading Newsletter. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Members of the board of Brf Fjädern, Jarlaberg 


